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The Ground floor rear extension into the shared lightwell / courtyard has been built closer to my window than
agreed, stopping the window opening less than halfway and blocking light. The agreed distance from their
boundary to my window wall was 1.5 meters which can be seen on application with ref.

2014/8590/P

This has now prevented me from receiving natural light from each of my two windows, reduced the amount of

ventilation and circulation in my flat, prevented me from using this as a secondary means of escape and made
my view out even more unsightly.

Please refer to I - - gcs of the new wall that has now been built
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The Ground floor rear extension inte the shared lightwell / courtyard has been built closer to my window than
agreed, stopping the window opening less than halfway and blocking light. The agreed distance from their
boundary to my window wall was 1.5 meters which can be seen on application with ref,

2014/6590/P

The extension wall is now touching distance and is preventing
used as a secondary means of escape and severely impeding light and ventilation into the room.

Pictures of this have been provided i
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